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Supreme Court Temporarily Halts
Cull of B.C. Ostriches

Paul-Erik Veel was featured in an article by The Globe and Mail
covering the Supreme Court's decision to grant a temporary
stay in the B.C. ostrich case. Drawing on insights from our SCC
Leave Model, Paul-Erik highlighted how rare it is for the
Supreme Court of Canada to grant leave to appeal in cases
such as the one brought forward by the B.C. ostrich farmers.

Continue reading:
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/canada/article-bc-ostrich-cull-
avian-flu-supreme-court-stay/
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